

Braintcroft E-Act Primary Academy Weekly Newsletter



SUCCESS PERSEVERANCE INTEGRITY RESILIENCE INDEPENDENCE THOUGHTFULNESS







Nursery: *DIAMOND*: Hana and Haya for being creative in their learning.

Reception: *CORAL*: Omar A. and Haider *RUBY*: Momtaz, *AMBER*: Abdisalan and Hiral for working tirelessly and never giving up.

Year 1: JADE: Madhia and Abbas EMERALD: Iqra and Nasra.TURQUOISE:

Tayyaba and Anwar for working extremely hard at home.

Year 2: CRYSTAL: Maryah and Alina, ONYX: Bilal & Naema, SAPPHIRE:

Ramag and Tayyibah for resilience in completing tasks.

Year 3: TOPAZ: Zainab and Acasia, AQUAMARINE: Sahar OPAL: Zohra

and Mais, for completing and uploading work.

Year 4: GARNET: Yousra and Rayan, ZIRCON: Ahmed and Sadiq

AMMOLITE: Khalid and Jaishani, for their weekly efforts in doing tasks.

Year 5: AMETHYST: Giulia and Sefora, MOLDAVITE: Summaya and Ismaeel PEARL: Trinity and Amal, for consistently working hard this week

Year 6: QUARTZ: Zainab and Tioba TANZANITE: Khyra and Abdi-Aziz LAPIS-LAZULI: Ubaid and Meera for working hard this week.

Another week of fantastic work from our amazing SUPER STARS from Nursery to Year 6. You are AMAZING!



THE FINAL WEEK OF SCHOOL

We are still expecting to have good attendance during this final week of a difficult school year. Social distance class parties will be held on the playgrounds on Tuesday and Friday.

Mon & Tue Year 5 and 6 8:45am - 2:45pm at Warren Road gate
Mon & Tue Reception 9am - 2:30pm at Crest Road gate
Tues, Thur & Fri Year 1 and students who were invited by Ms Mills
must also attend on Tuesdays +Thursday and Friday now. Drop off
and pick up at Crest Rd gate.

Thurs & Fri Year 2 8:45am - 2:45pm at Crest Road Thurs & Fri Nursery 9am - 12pm at Warren Road

Schools will reopen for all children in September:
Staff INSET/Training days are 2nd, 3rd,4th,7th, and 8th Sept.
ALL CHILDREN SHOULD BE BACK AT SCHOOL ON 9th Sept
Schools will close for Summer Holiday at 12pm on Friday
17th July. Please be on time for half-day pick up.

Week ending 10.07.2020

THE REPORTS ARE READY FOR COLLECTION FROM THIS TUESDAY 14th July.

Apologies for not handing out the reports on Friday 10th July. We did not have enough staff to assist with putting them in envelopes and adding labels. We will have more staff in on Monday to assist us.

Children who are presently attending school will be given their reports by hand to take home. If they have siblings who are not attending school, they will be given their siblings reports to take home also.

Other parents whose children are not presently attending school will be sent a text message on Monday with information about when and where to they should collect those reports.

Monday 17th August to Friday 28th August is SUMMER SHOOL for YEAR 5 Children who are going into Year 6 this September.

We will be saying goodbye to our Year 6 School Leavers this Tuesday at 12.30 pm on our KS2 playground. Warren Road entrance.

Mindfulness in Reception.



Question of the week?

Have you applied for Free School's Meal? Your child might be missing out.

OUR SCHOOL MANTRA:

SUCCESS in everything we do, PERSEVERANCE to make dreams come true. INTEGRITY and honesty that is who we are, RESILIENCE to stretch and reach for the stars. INDEPENDENCE to make decisions to learn and grow, THOUGHTFULNESS of others The SPIRIT we all know

